
 
April 22, 2025 
 
Dear Chapter & Alumni Leaders 
 
In preparation for your transition to Greekbill, there are several upcoming dates that we wanted 
to remind you of. 

• April 30, 2025: Last day to print/mail Bill Pay checks, process any member refunds, and 
use the chapter’s purchasing card 

• May 9, 2025: Last day to process member payments and payroll services in Vault. Stop 
payments on outstanding Bill Pay checks. 

• May 14, 2025: Last day to close all bill pay funds in Vault before they are moved to 
Home Office 
 

Our goal is continuing to provide the best possible experience for our members so we will 
continue to send reminders, key action items, and comprehensive training opportunities for you 
to take advantage of. Please keep an eye out for our communication, and do not hesitate to email 
any questions or concerns to agrconnect@alphagammarho.org. We are committed to making this 
transition as smooth as possible for everyone involved. 
 
We are confident that, together, we can make this an exciting new chapter for Alpha Gamma 
Rho. Thank you for your leadership, patience, and dedication throughout this process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
AGRconnectTransition Team 
 


